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 Referral #28 from an Academic Senate subcommittee was shared, and it had various questions around 

advising.  In order to answer some of these questions, it was suggested that we need to do the leg work, do 
more research, review data, get IRPA involved, and compare what our campus is doing to other campuses. 

 There are concerns about not having shared governance and no strategic plan around advising.  Whose role 

is it to develop a plan and implement it?   
 There was a suggestion to do the work amongst this group, and break into groups to be able to answer some 

questions from Referral #28, then create a plan and propose it.  All the stakeholders may need to be a part of 

that conversation.  The council for faculty advising meets separate from this group and they will have a new 
set of goals and ideas coming from there. 

 The message that seems to be coming across is that the administrators, or people in higher positions, are 

not happy with the work advisors do, but advisors are sometimes putting in 12 hours of work a day.  

Academic advisors cannot avoid a sense of helplessness when their passion for helping students is not 

acknowledged, or when new mandates increase workload, making them feel demoralized and susceptible to 

burnout.  
 ALT re-affirms the value of consultation with advisors when structural change is under consideration. 

Instruction Modalities Fall 2021 Update 

Administrative Support Coordinators (ASC’s) are entering the class notes in Peoplesoft and they will start showing 

up for everyone as the ASC’s continue to build the classes.  L. Zuzarte is working with ITS to add an Instruction 

Mode Legend in the class search results in Peoplesoft, which will explain the different class modalities.  Each class 

has a Class Note and an Instruction Mode which will be color coordinated.  We are hoping this is ready when 
registration begins.  

 

Advising Representative for GI 2025 Committee 
K. Ziegler Lopez requested that when L. Vega speaks with Debra Jackson, that they consider adding a school-based 
advisor to the GI 2025 committee.  Jaime Paschal was the school based advising representative of the GI 2025 
committee.  When she entered her new role in Enrollment Management during Summer 2020, she resigned from 
the committee and her vacancy has not been filled.  
 

Freshmen Housing Requirement for Fall 2021 

Ben Perlado sent an email out to the Student Success Network (SSN) on March 5th, regarding the First Time 

Freshmen housing requirement, and they identified admitted students to receive the s[( )] TJ
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